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Independence really matters to us at 

Little Crackers – and with that in mind 

I just wanted to say how pleased I am 

to see so many of our youngsters 

coping well with all their winter layers.  

Gloves, hats, scarves, coats, hoods, 

zips, shoes and wellies take time to 

organise when we go outside.  Thank 

you for your support in encouraging 

your children – it is much appreciated 

x  

Joke of the week: 
 

 

Dates to remember: 
Half Term  

(Term time children) 

Friday 15th February  

come back  

Monday 25th February 
 

 

 
Super shapes… 

Next week we will be focussing on shapes in our 

group time maths activities:  

for our Little Crackers this means more than 

just recognising and naming them, but also:  

Manipulating 2D shapes and 3D shapes to make 

pictures or build models 

Spotting similar shapes in the environment 

Describing characteristics such as straight 

edges, corners etc. 

Arranging shapes to create and recreate 

repeated patterns… 
You could help at home by: 

Spotting shapes in everyday life, looking for things 

that are the same, and spotting differences 
 

Next week we will be: 
Writing the letters in our name and the sound 

of the week: k for: 

           
   kangaroo  kettle      king        key 

 
 

Also… don’t forget to buy your loved one a 

card for St. Valentines Day next Thursday! 
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You can email Mrs Bird clarebird@crackleyhall.co.uk  

or ring the nursery direct 01926 514456 
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